Amy Johnson

From: SALEM Manager

Sent: Tuesday, February 26, 2019 12:45 PM

To: Amy Johnson

Subject: RE: Public hearing 111 unit apartment complex, Trees

From: Steve Quady [mailto:stevequady@netscape.net]
Sent: Sunday, February 10, 2019 12:54 PM

To: SALEM Manager <MANAGER@cityofsalem.net>
Subject: Public hearing 111 unit apartment complex, Trees

City council, major, interested parties, We favor the use of Willamette Valley ponderosa pines for planted trees in this
area.

It is almost the theme tree in the area and fit perfectly that way. The Courthouse work out parking looks like they did ok
using pine. The surrounding apartments area disaster if you like this native pine to be used. Please use Willamette
Valley ponderosa pine and save native white oaks when they have good prospects to last decades.

Steve and Debbie Quady
1137 newport

Salem

Sent from my iPad



Amy Johnson

From: noreply@cityofsalem.net on behalf of salemfujii@comcast.net
Sent: Monday, February 11, 2019 4:58 PM

To: citycouncil

Subject: Contact City Council

Attachments: ATT00001.bin

Categories: Follow-up

Your Name |Bill Fuijii
Your Email salemfujii@comcast.net
Your Phone (503) 881-2628

Street 3390 Holiday Dr S
City Salem

State OR

Zip 97302

Message |l appose the exception to the 25 percent retention of trees on the Wiltsy Road development plan.

This email was generated by the dynamic web forms contact us form on 2/11/2019.



	0000_Agenda
	0001_5_Comments received from Bill Fujii on 21119



